™ GARDENING: About 30 Lambton County classes registered for Food Works program

One Tomato continues to flourish

BARBARA SIMPSON
The Observer

When the seeds of the One
Tomato Project were first
planted, they blossomed into a
series of successful community
gardens.

Four years later, the project
continues to grow, finding its
founders busy all-year round,
tending to a growing garden of
interest.

“It use to be we just did gar-
dens in the summer, but now
we do talks about the gar-
dens all year round,” said co-
founder Darren Hakker. “Now
we do Food Works in the winter
time.”

Food Works, a healthy eat-
ing program geared to elemen-
tary students, was introduced
as a pilot project in four area
schools last winter. Grade 7
students practiced their cook-
ing skills and learned how to
make healthy food choices

“(The students) love Food
Works because they're learn-
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Darren Hakker, Megan O'Neil and Grace Minielly, pictured here in this
file photo, pick vegetables in the One Tomato Project’s downtown
garden. One Tomato continued to grow by leaps and bounds this year,
including the introduction of a new healthy eating program aimed at
elementary students.



